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Goldland International recalls Iona GLWD700 water dispenser 
 

Goldland International has announced a voluntary recall of Iona GLWD700 water 
dispenser with serial numbers beginning with 11AR** to 18AR**, due to a fire risk that 
may be associated with the wear and tear of an internal relay on the circuit board. 
  
Consumers who purchased Iona GLWD700 water dispensers with the above serial 
numbers are advised to immediately stop using the water dispensers. For details on 
redress options, contact Goldland International at 6743 2926 between 9am and 
5.30pm on weekdays, email cs@iona.com.sg or visit Goldland 
International’s website for more information. 
  
The model number can be found on the back of the product: 
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